
RE: Letter of Recommendation for Juliana Oliveira

Dear Admissions Selections Committee:

Juliana Oliveira is an outstanding student at Hampton High School, and it is without reservation 
that I recommend her for admission.  I have had the absolute pleasure of meeting with Juliana on 
several occasions, both formally and informally, as her school counselor.  Juliana has expressed 
an interest in the field of engineering, and she has consistently searched for classes, experiences, 
information, and activities that might aid her in preparing for a future in these fields.  She is 
highly focused and determined to succeed, which will certainly serve her well in all of her future 
endeavors.

Juliana is an incredibly hard working, meticulous student who is involved in numerous activities, 
both inside and outside of the school day.  Juliana has held a leadership position throughout most 
of her time in Student Council. She also is a valuable member of Hampton’s soccer and track 
teams. Juliana commits many hours to volunteering at her local church. Indeed, she was recently 
a Tribune Review Outstanding citizen nominee—a huge honor for students in reference to their 
academics, extracurriculars, and character. Juliana also succeeds within the classroom; she is a 
hard worker and is adept at finding help when needed. Juliana has chosen to enroll in an 
exceptionally rigorous academic schedule, and she has thrived throughout her time at Hampton.  
Due to her outstanding QPA, as well as her commitment to service, exceptional leadership skills, 
and excellent character, Juliana was also inducted into Hampton High School’s National Honor 
Society. She is an organized student who actively participates in class discussions and 
collaboration activities. 

Overall, Juliana is a confident and charismatic leader who stands out as one who will make a 
difference. She is an engaging student who exudes confidence and maturity.  She is humorous 
and creative while still maintaining a focus that is admirable.  Without hesitation, I assert that 
Juliana is one of the most assiduous, dedicated, and talented students with whom I have 
interacted. I know that she will do very well at your institution and further into the future.  I truly 
look forward to hearing about her future accomplishments, of which I am sure that there will be 
many!

Respectfully,

Marlie D. Stein, M.Ed. 
Professional School Counselor
Hampton High School


